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what’s on:

School Closed Friday 26th
April:  Department of
Education Curriculum
Training for staff.

This evening, Tuesday 23rd April,
7.30pm:  Parents interested in joining a
Working Group  on ‘Keeping Childhood
Smartphone Free’ are invited to a
meeting at the school.

Well done to 3rd and 6th classes, who
last week completed ‘Online Safety’
workshops, delivered at the school by
Barnardos.

July Programme for Children with
significant additional needs, July 1st -
12th 2024:  forms are now being
distributed to the families whose
children took part last year.  Additional
families can collect a form from the
school office.  (Please return forms to
the school by May 3rd.)  

 

Photos:  ‘Positivity Stones’ for our
school garden by First Class.  ‘Days of
the Week’ using Lámh signs, also by
First Class.


